
Year 3/4 Autumn Term 
 

Welcome to the Autumn term in Year 3/4. The children this term will be immersed 

in Hull during World War II investigating  the question ‘What was life like during 

WWII?’  

 Key dates: 

09.09.19– Y4JEF Swimming Starts 

18.09.19– Y3/4 Meet the Teacher/ Stay and Read  

04.10.19– Y4 Trip to Streetlife Museum  

07.10.19– Y3 Trip to Streetlife Museum  

14.10.19/ 15.10.19- Parents Evening 3.30pm– 5.45pm  

21.10.19– Harvest Festival   

23.10.19– Halloween Disco 

25.10.19 -Break up for half term.  

04.11.19-  Children back to school 

13.11.19– Children’s photographs  

15.11.19– Children in Need  

13.12.19– Christmas Jumper Day  

18.12.19– Y3/4 Party  

20.12.19– Break up for Christmas holidays.      

 Clubs: 

Change for Life : Monday 

lunch time with Mr Norton.  

Athletics: Tuesday 3.30pm– 

4.30pm. With coach Sonia.  

Times Table Rockstars: Thurs-

day lunchtime with Mrs 

O’Loughlin /Friday lunchtime 

with Miss Stathers. 

 Places are allocated on a first 

come first served basis.  

General: Please ensure that your child is wearing the correct uniform for school, 

including appropriate indoor shoes.  Please also ensure that your child’s name is 

written in all clothing brought to school. Year 3/ 4 PE is on a Monday after-

noon. The children will need a PE kit every week. Y4JEF have swimming this 

term and Y4HEB will be going swimming next term. A reminder that PE kit is 

white t-shirt, black shorts and trainers. Your child should also bring a tracksuit 

top and bottoms (or similar) for outdoor activities. Spellings, homework and 

reading books will be checked on a Friday. We aim for every child to read at 

least 3 times at home and this should be recorded in their Reading Record. We 

do not expect three books to be read, it can be a section of the book each 

night.  Your child can also access their Spelling Shed and TT Rockstars accounts 

at home to give them extra practice. You do not need to buy these apps as they 

can be accessed directly from the internet.  In Year 3/4 we are looking for 

some parent helpers to come in and read with the children in our phase. If you 

would be interested in this, please see Miss Stathers.  

Thank you for your continued support.  


